7539 South Colfax Avenuse
Chicago 49, Illinois
January 16, 1948

Dear Collie:
I just received the enclosed letter from Kathrym Drought

(Mrs. Bugene), and thought it might interest you - they have the right

spirit - a garden in the coming season when food is needed here and abroad.
Seriously, though, I wish more American-minded people were sent to Europe

to show them how to help themselves with all the ecash being poured over there.
I believe they would be better off.

You do not need to return the letter.

With love,
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